
 
 

 

DATE:  October 17, 2022 
 

TO:  News Media, Downtown Orlando Residents, 

Business Owners and Churches 
 

FROM: Transportation Engineering Division 
 

SUBJECT: Street Closure 

 

LOCATION:  Pine Street between Court Avenue Rosalind Avenue 

 

The above locations will be closed so that the “Dia de Los Muertos” event may take place on 

Thursday October 20 beginning at 12 noon until 12 am. For event information, contact 

407.360.3827 

 

Please make this information available to your staff and to the public and advise them to exercise 

extreme caution in this area during the event. 

 

If you need additional information regarding this event, please contact the Orlando Police 

Department’s Special Operations Division at phone 407 246-2442.  If you have any questions 

regarding street closure(s), contact Chad Pugsley of the Transportation Engineering Division, at 

407 246-3184. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina Moya 

Traffic Control Manager 
 

 


